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In order to better meet the needs of our providers and stakeholders, the 

Commission will now accept Medical Bill Disputes through our secure 

email system. This process improvement is part of our ongoing 

commitment to service to our customers, and ensures that the 

information entered through the Medical Bill Dispute process will 

continue to be managed in a secure and expedient manner. 

 

Click here for more information. 
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